
  

 

 

WELCOME TO  

Franklin Hampshire Career Center has officially 

changed our name and logo to   

MassHire Franklin Hampshire Career Center.  

 

MassHire is a new brand unifying all State 

workforce agencies, regional workforce boards, and 

local career centers under a common name and 

shared mission.  

 

Our new brand signifies the State's commitment to increasing meaningful career 

opportunities for job seekers and expanding the talent pool for businesses seeking 

trained, skilled employees. 

 

Our focus and commitment to job seekers and employers remains our top 

priority.   

 

We remain dedicated to consistently providing high quality professional 

services to those we serve.   

 

Do you have questions? Just ask us!   

 


